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Activity report 
Christmas party year 2024

But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news that will cause great joy 

for all the people. Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; he is the Messiah, 
the Lord. (Luke 2:10-11). 

December has been a month of Christmas holiday where all our children have been spending the 
time with their parents and other were also taken to their relatives in cities to enjoy the season 
more, it’s been a season of caching up between children, parents and relatives also children 
helping in doing house work after a busy year spent in schools.

http://www.sharedloveuganda.org/


As the scripture above, it’s a season where we remember the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ who 
was born to redeem us and this day is celebrated differently around the world, in Uganda it’s 
when people buy new clothes, some go for vacations and it’s a day when people eat very nice 
food but unfortunately that most of the luxurious things done to celebrate Christmas are not done 
around our area of operation(Makukuba) due to their financial status to the extent that some go to 
the farm to work on search a day. 



As Shared Love Uganda we believe that “Loved child Better growth” which drives us to extend 
Love to all children we have access to, we make charismas very colorful to our children by 
having a charismas party with them where we celebrated the birth of Jesus together, we played 
games, taught them bible stories about the birth of Jesus, we cut cake, we had lunch together and 
the best moment was the time of exchanging gift that we received from our sponsors. 



Cutting cake was also part of our celebrations!!!!!!!!

Us having a meal together was another item that made a day more colorful, 
thank you our sponsors for loving us. 



As the day came to closure, the children enjoyed a 
wonderful meal prepared as a way of celebrating the birth 

of the messiah 

Thank you so much to all sponsors for blessing the children in Makukuba as the 
celebrating the birth of Jesus Christ

May God richly bless you all and continue praying for all the children in Makukuba. 

“Happy New Year 2025”

‘‘Thank you so much for our wonderful gifts 
shared. Your thoughtfulness and love means the 
world to us all as children in Makukuba.’’…. Irene 
Nakate (your sponsored child )




